
Important Information for Bayford Parents
After-School Childcare & Club Bookings – New Systems

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to share some important information regarding how you will now book after-school childcare and
sports/activity clubs at Bayford.

We are using two separate booking systems to better manage our services and provide flexibility for your family's
needs.

1. Childcare Club (3:15–5:15pm & 4:15–5:15pm only)
Childcare sessions will now be booked through Magic Booking:
🔗 Sign up or log in here:
https://hertsfoundation-sportsandplay.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login

Available sessions via Magic Booking:
3:15pm – 5:15pm (full childcare session)
4:15pm – 5:15pm (for children staying on after a sports/activity club)

This booking system is for childcare only.

 2. Sports/Activity Clubs (3:15–4:15pm only)
Sports and activity clubs (e.g. football, Gymnastics, cooking club) that run from 3:15–4:15pm are booked separately
via Class4Kids:
🔗 Sign up or log in here:
https://foundationsportsherts.classforkids.io/login

✅ Example Booking Scenarios:

Option A – Sports club only:
Book 3:15–4:15pm club via Class4Kids.
No need to use Magic Booking if childcare is not required.

Option B – Sports + childcare after:
Book 3:15–4:15pm via Class4Kids
Then book 4:15–5:15pm via Magic Booking to cover childcare after the club.

Option C – Childcare only (no sports club):
Book 3:15–5:15pm directly via Magic Booking.

We offer ad hoc bookings, so if you have a last-minute commitment, meeting or emergency – we’re here to help with
flexible childcare options.

Tax-Free Childcare & Vouchers

We only accept Tax-Free Childcare (TFC) and childcare vouchers for the childcare club (booked via Magic Booking) –
not the sports/activity clubs.
As Bayford is a new site, our Ofsted registration is still being processed. In the meantime, please select "Sacred
Heart"as the venue on your voucher/TFC account to allow your payment to go through. Once Bayford is officially
added, we’ll notify you to update it.

You’ll also have the option to create a payment plan for the childcare sessions – either via bank direct debit or
vouchers.

We're Here to Help
We understand this may seem a little confusing at first – but it’s a system that works well at other schools and offers
flexibility and affordability. If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to call – I’m always happy to talk
you through the steps.07359183634 or herts@foundation-sports.com.  
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